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Brandy Butler

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 4:08 PM
To: 'BDNelson@INFINITEENERGY.com'
Subject: FW: FL PSC Docket 20170179-GU

Mr.  Nelson: 
 
Per your request below, Infinite Energy, Inc./Nelson has been added as an interested person in 
Docket 20170179-GU.  If you have any changes or wish to have this information removed, 
please forward those requests to clerk@psc.state.fl.us.  
 
In the future, to ensure that your requests to be added to a docket(s) as an interested person are 
handled as expeditiously as possible, please direct those requests to clerk@psc.state.fl.us.  If 
you have any questions regarding this contact information, please e-mail our office at 
clerk@psc.state.fl.us, or call our office at (850) 413-6770. 
 
I hope you find this information helpful.  Have a good afternoon. 
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
850-413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records 
available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
From: Bradley D. Nelson [mailto:BDNelson@INFINITEENERGY.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 3:31 PM 
To: Carlotta Stauffer 
Subject: FL PSC Docket 20170179-GU 
 
Good afternoon, Ms. Stauffer –  
 
Can you please add Infinite Energy, Inc. as an interested party to FL PSC Docket 20170179-GU? 
 
Brad Nelson 
Sr. Analyst, Regulatory Affairs | Infinite Energy | Veteran Energy 
W: (352) 331-1654 ext. 3317 | AIM: BDNIEI 
BDNelson@InfiniteEnergy.com | InfiniteEnergy.com 
 




